
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Our school attendance has been really good this week, despite the weather 
doing its best to disrupt us! Thank you for your commitment in ensuring the 
children are all in school and ready for their learning – every day really does 
count! We are very excited about our upcoming Santa Dash, which is due to take 
place on Saturday 30th November, please do get signed up and come and 
support our school. Our kitchen manager, Alex, will be offering hot food, drinks 
and treats from our school car park. Come along! 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Lichfield! 
Well done everyone! 

Santa Dash 
There is still timer to sign up for our Santa 
Dash Fun Run, which will take place on 30th 
November – what a way to mark the start 
of the festive season! 

10.30am start from school! 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/childrens-

santa-fun-run-tickets-1043031143227  
 

 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/childrens-santa-fun-run-tickets-1043031143227
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/childrens-santa-fun-run-tickets-1043031143227


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Date  Event 

29th November  Non-uniform day for bottle donations 

30th November  Santa Dash for children 

6th December  Christmas Fayre 3.30 – 5.30pm 

11th December  KS1 Nativity 2pm and 5.30pm performances 

12th December  Santa’s Grotto (Bee Active) 

Christmas Jumper Day! 

18th December  Panto trip - Telford 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Headteacher Awards 
Our awards were given this week for 
great leadership and determination 
during our recent football tournament. 
 

 
 

We raised an incredible £108 for Children in 
Need! Well done and thank you to you all! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Champions! 
A huge congratulations to our Year 5/6 boy’s football team, who were crowned join 
winners of the Inspire football tournament! We are so proud of you all! 

 
 
We also entered a Year 5/6 girls’ team, many of whom had never played football before 
in any form. They remained determined throughout and showed great teamwork to put 
in some very solid performances – well done girls! 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 


